
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children

We have a busy term ahead of us with a number of activities planned. In order to give you 
advance warning we are letting you know of the main events and the costs for the term. You 
may then wish to spread the cost and pay small amounts on a regular basis or pay in one 
lump sum.

Trip Date Cost

‘Gruffalo’ Party Friday 12th January in Reception FREE

Visit to St Mary’s Church
Walton

Wk beginning 12th March FREE

Total £0

Individual letters with more details may be sent to you nearer the time. All of these activities 
will be taking place within the school day.

We do rely on your voluntary contributions in order for the activities to take place and urge 
you to contact us if you have any concerns. Many trips are subsidised by the school already 
and unless a minimum of 90% of requested contributions for each trip or activity are received 
by the school we will need to cancel the trip or activity and refund the monies received. It is 
also imperative that permission slips are returned in a timely manner as we are unable to 
take children out of school without this. If a deadline is missed we will endeavour to contact 
you but no permission will be sought or accepted on the day of the trip. You will be warned in 
advance that your child is staying in school and what they will be doing on that day.

We would like to thank, in advance, those families that return their permission slips and 
contributions so promptly.
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